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< %, UNITED STATES
\ 5’ s 4 2 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
4 ) WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
‘\» JUL 26 1985

Docket Nos.: 50-445
and 50-446

MEMORANDUM FOR: David Ward, Chairman
Advisory Committee On Reactor Safeguards

FROM: Vincent S. Noonan, Director
Comanche Peak Project
Division of Licensing

~SUBJECT: NUREG-0797 - COMANCHE PEAK SUPPLEMENT SAFETY EVALUATION
REPORTS (SSER's) SUPPLEMENTS 7 THROUGH 11

By memorandum dated April 30, 1985, Peter B. Bloch, Chairman of the the Atomic
Safety and Licensing Board (ASLB) for Comanche Peak requested that SER Supple-
ments 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11 be forwarded to the ACRS for consideration, because of
their importance (See memorandum enclosed). It is my understanding that

H. Stanley Schofer, Chief, Technical Information Group, ACRS receives 13 copies
of these supplements and that Owen Merrill, staff engineer for ACRS who follows
information that ACRS receives on Comanche Peak has received a copy of these
supplements. Should you need any additional copies of the supplements, 1 can be
contacted on ext. 27903.
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSICN

- Before Administrative Judges:
Peter B. Bloch, Chafrman

Or. Kenneth A, McCollom
Dr. Waiter H. Jordan

In the Hattir of Docket Nos. 50-445-0L
50-446-0L

TEXAS UTILITIES ELECTRIC COMPANY, et a).

(Comanche Peak Steam Electric Statfon,
Units 1 and 2)

ASLBP No. 79-430-06 OL

April 30, 1985

MEMORANDUM
(Importance of SERs)

Because of the importance of SER supplements 7, 8 and 9 and of the
SER supplements that have not yet been fssued, the Board respectfully
Fequests that these documents be forwarded to th;-kCRs for 1ts consider-
atfon. We would dppreciate being informed of the Staff's response to
this request.

FOR THE
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD

W

Bethesda, Maryland
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